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Dear Parent/Carer,                                 18th March 2019
                                                                                                                              

Coniston Water Park Outdoor Adventure Centre Visit, Year 3 – Monday 29th April 2019 
   
We have been fortunate to be able to plan a very exciting trip for the Year 3 and Year 2 children to visit 
Coniston Water Park Outdoor Adventure Centre.   The children will take part in a water activity and make use 
of the grounds for a selection of activities, all led by experienced members of the Water Park Centre. 
Learning objectives covered by this visit will be: 

 Team working skills 

 The opportunity to try new outdoor activities 

 Having fun in beautiful Lakeland surroundings! 
We will leave school at 9.00am and return at approx. 4.30pm. 
Children will need suitable clothing for a day outdoors including a waterproof and sensible walking 
shoes/trainers.  They may get wet during the day (regardless of the weather) so must bring a complete 
change of clothes and a rucksack to put them in.  Children will need a packed lunch, snack and plenty to 
drink (no fizzy drinks or sweets though). 
 
We are very grateful to the Eric Wright Trust which has offered us considerable financial assistance towards 
the cost of the visit. With the Water Park’s subsidised rates and the cost of the coach, the voluntary 
contribution we have to ask parents to make is £18. If insufficient funds to cover all costs are received the 
trip may not take place. If any parents feel that they need additional help to make payments please contact 
the class teachers. The Centre needs the consent forms before the end of Term so please can you comply 
with the following deadlines: 

 FRIDAY, 22nd MARCH:  Please complete and return the attached consent form. 

 FRIDAY, 5th APRIL:  Please return the reply slip below with payment or pay online. 
You will receive a text message giving the option to pay and consent online (please still return the reply slip 
as we need to know arrangements for collection after the trip).   Alternatively, we accept debit card payments 
at the office or you can pay by cash/cheque.   
Please don’t hesitate to speak to the Class Teachers if you have any questions.  Thank you for your 
support. 
 
Mrs Helen Baron       Ms Michelle Crowley       
 

PLEASE RETURN TO CLASS TEACHER BY FRIDAY 5th APRIL 2019 

Coniston Water Park Outdoor Adventure Centre Visit, Year 3 – Monday 29th April 2019 
 
I give permissions for my child ................................................................................. to go on the above trip. 
 
I enclose     _______   towards the cost of the day.   CASH / CHEQUE 
 
I have paid online (  ) 
 
I will collect/ arrange for my child to be collected from school at 4.30pm (  ) 
 
My child is attending After School Club (  ) 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer  ………………………………………………………………………….. 
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